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Press release - Precisation 
 

Turin, 3 April 2008  
 
 
Upon request by CONSOB, we specify — with reference to the news published today by some 
financial dailies on the possibility of delisting and changes in the company’s top management — that 
our Company is not aware of any factors that may substantiate the above-mentioned suppositions. 
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This press release is a translation, the Italian version will prevail. 
 


